
 
 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

SECTION 26 – WASHINGTON VILLAGE WATER MAIN & 
ROAD REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
WHEN:  Thursday, July 18, 2019 
 
LOCATION: Northwest Unitarian Universalist Church 

23925 Northwestern Hwy. (corner of Mapleridge) 
 

TIME:  4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
FORMAT: Open House style so stop by any time!  Opportunity to review the detailed engineering 

plans will be provided.  City staff and the engineering consulting firm, Alfred Benesch & 
Company will be present to assist you with your questions and concerns. 

 
PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS: 

 Water mains will be replaced throughout the project area 

 Two new water connections across 9 Mile Road for improved reliability 

 Asphalt roads will be reconstructed including drainage improvements where needed 

 Concrete slab repairs on concrete roads 

 Driveway approaches only replaced where impacted by construction activity 

 Project will take 2 years to complete; phasing per the attached map is subject to change 

 Mid to late July construction start anticipated 

 October 2020 completion 

 $5.8M investment funded by the 2019 Water & Sewer Capital Improvements Bond and the 
Street Improvement Bond funds 

 
If you are unable to attend and have questions about the project, please contact the Engineering 
Department at 248-796-4810. 
 

If you require accommodation in accordance with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or 

provisions within Title VI, including those requiring language assistance and/or special accommodations, the 

City of Southfield will provide such services, free of charge, with advanced notice (2 business days) to the City. 

Please contact the Engineering Dept. at 248‐796‐4810 to submit your request.



 


